
Find out more: www.civilservicepensionscheme.org.uk/paw-2024

PAW 2024 aims to educate Civil Service employees about their pension options  
and encourage active engagement with their retirement planning.  

The event includes a series of daily webinars:

Monday 16 September 

Session: New Joiners
About: This session introduces the Civil Service Pensions 
scheme. Whether you’re new to the scheme or have been 
a member for some time, you’ll gain insights into how the 
scheme works and the benefits it offers.
This session is for: Anyone who joined Civil Service 
Pensions after April 2015.

Tuesday 17 September 

Session: Mid-Career
About: While retirement may seem far off, many events can 
impact your journey to retirement. This session helps you 
understand your pension and the 2015 Remedy, preparing 
you for a smoother retirement journey.
This session is for: All members.

Thursday 19 September 

Session: The 2015 Remedy
About: In 2015, the government 
introduced changes to public service 
pensions. From 1 April 2022, all current 
members will be moved to alpha, and 
those affected by the 2015 Remedy 
will be offered a choice at retirement 
regarding which benefits they prefer. 
This session explains your 2015 Remedy 
choice and its impact on your pension.
This session is for: Members affected 
by the 2015 Remedy (McCloud).

Friday 20 September 

Session: Retirement
About: Are you looking to understand 
more about your pension, retirement 
options, and the retirement process? 
This session provides clarity on the 
Civil Service Pension, state pension, and 
tax implications, helping you navigate 
your retirement choices.
This session is for: Members 
considering or planning their 
retirement.

Wedneday 18 September 

Session: Boosting Your Benefits
About: This session covers the basics of boosting your 
pension and explains the various methods available.
This session is for: Anyone interested in boosting their 
benefits.


